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Bourne Abbey British Values – we value democracy and make sure everybody has a say. 

Bourne Abbey C of E Primary Academy 
Student Council 

Minutes of Meeting 7 - held on 08.07.24. 
Distribution: 

All Classes, Senior Leadership Team (SLT), Mrs Anderson (Co-ordinator), Mrs Bates, 

Mrs Parsons, Ms Davey (BEPPA), Mrs Jordan (CSW), PTFA, Mr Pateman. 

 

Present: 

Mrs Anderson, Councillors (see register) 

  

1. Apologies and welcome: 

Mrs Anderson opened the meeting and welcomed all. Apologies: Seb, Mia.   
 
2. Meeting Feedback: 

 

 “Which character trait have you enjoyed thinking about the most, 
and what have you learned from our character trait focus each 

term?” 
 

Empathy because it teaches us about others, integrity because it helped us to 

understand, self-belief because it gave us courage. Character Education helps 

people to respect each other for who they are, to believe in themselves, show 

more courage, be the best that they can be.  

School Improvement ideas:  

Y5 and Y6 trim trail - could it be cleaned periodically please? Bird poo etc.  

Could Mr P check for shaky bars – some children have said it doesn’t feel safe. 

Also check for nails and screws (H and S) on the fence on the tiger mulch. 

Environmental areas are full of stinging nettles – can these be strimmed back 

please? 

Could we make a wildlife/wilderness area instead of bandstand? 

Garden: please make sure that no one is destroying plants that are there. Respect 

and take care of the environment! 

Talent show – anyone want to organise this? 

What happened to well-being Wednesday? 

Ping pong tables? Nets on the top of the astro? 

No more funds will be available until the Y3/4 

trim trail is completed!! Please pass on to your 

classes.  
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4. Nyansakia Day: Thanks to the classes for their feedback. Separate letter has 

gone out and we look forward to raising lots of money on Friday! 

 
Meeting closed at 2:30pm 

 UNICEF and Equality Ambassadors meetings held after the close of the SC meeting. 

 

 

Class Meeting Agenda: 
1. Thank your class for their responses to the character education 

questions all year. 
2. Thank your class for all of the school improvement ideas they 

have suggested. Read the minutes and ask your class what they 
think. 

3. Playground equipment: any requests for things to buy with the 
grant from the Elsea Park Trust? 

4. Be prepared for Nyansakia Day. 
5. Make sure you are talking about rights and being a rights 

respecting school in your class so that people know what this 
means and can talk about it.  

 
Thank you for your contributions to Student Council this year ☺ 

 


